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Diagram 1: Final Vote Participation  

 

 

 

 

2. CiVS Independence Declaration 
 

The United Workers’ Union Protected Action Ballot (B2024/966) has been managed and 

declared independent of all other parties. 

 

The United Workers’ Union Protected Action Ballot (B2024/966) result has been audited and the 

declared result is assured. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Michael 
Managing Director 
Democratic Outcomes Pty Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Ballot Result 

 
Total Eligible Voters:  74 

Total Participated:  71 

 

71 out of 74 have answered all questions  95.9%  

Final Ballot Audit: Monday, 19 August 2024 at 12.40pm AWST 

 

 

United W,01rkers' Un1io,n Protected Ad:fon !Ballot ,(8,20,24/'9166)1 

Voters.: 74 

Tota l Pa rticip,ated: 71 (95.9%) 
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3. Questions and Results 
 

Question 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Question 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp11oyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

1. An t.1nlimited number of stoppages of work for 1 hours duration? 

■ Yes - 71 (1000/4) 

■ No- 0 tO%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

2. An l.l n I imited number of stoppages of work for 4 hours duration? 

■ Yes- 70 (98.6%) 

■ No - 1 (1.4%) 
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Question 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 4 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support ,of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employe r, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

3. An un limited number of stoppages ,of work for 24 hours durat ion? 

■ Yes - 68 (95.8%) 

■ No - 3 (4.2%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the t aking of protected ind ustria I action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

4. An u n I imited number of stoppages of work for an indefinite duration? 

■ Yes - 67 (94.4%) 

■ No - 4 (5.6%) 
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Question 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 6 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

5. An un limited number of bans on Forklift operations indluding but not limited 
to stocking and high reach work? 

■ Yes - 70 (98.6%) 

■ No - 1 (1.4%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

6. An u n I imited number of bans on Forklift operations for tu 11 pallet picks? 

■ Yes - 70 (98.6%) 

■ No - 1 (1.4%) 
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Question 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 8 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp1loye r, do you 
authorise the taking of the fol lowing protected industrial action, separately, 
concurrently and/or oonsecU/1:ively, in the form of: 

7. An un limited number of bans on Electric Pallet Jacks (EPJ) operations? 

■ Yes - 70 (98.6%) 

■ No - 1 (1.4%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp,loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against you r employer 
separately, concmrently and/or oonsecutively, in the form of: 

8. An un limited number of bans on all data collection of indefinite duration? 

■ Yes - 69 (97.2%) 

■ No - 2 (2.8%) 
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Question 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 10 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the t aking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

9. An un limited number of bans on all data entry of indefinite duration? 

■ Yes - 69 (97.2%) 

■ No - 2 (2.8%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against you r emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

10. An unlimited 11 umber of bans on comp lleti ng any paperwor1k of indefi n Tte 
duration? 

■ Yes - 69 (97.2%) 

■ No - 2 (2.8%) 
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Question 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 12 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp!loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

11. An unlimited number of bans on overtime of an i ndlefinite duration? 

■ Yes - 69 (97.2%) 

■ No - 2. {2.8%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp11oyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

12. An unlimited number of bans on the loading of delivery trucks of indefinite 
duration? 

■ Yes - 69 (97.2%) 

■ No - 2. (2.8%) 
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Question 13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively,. in the form of: 

13. An unlimited number of bans on the unloading of delivery trucks of 
indefinite duration? 

■ Yes - 70 (98.6%) 

■ No -1 (1.4%) 
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(08) 6314 0580 

info@civs.com.au 

283 Rokeby Rd, Subiaco WA 6008 

 
https://civs.vote 
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